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On Mon, 30 Aug 2021 at 13:01, Daniel Levy wrote:
I am writing to confirm my opposition to the sizewell C planning application. 

I am fully supportive of the objections raised here :

https://stopsizewellc.org/why-stop-sizewell-c/

In particular I am very concerned about the levels of traffic, pollution and congestion
along the A12 - especially at Darsham and the darsham park and ride. 

The drinking water proposals are also very concerning  

Please note my firm objection.  

Daniel Levy
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstopsizewellc.org%2Fwhy-stop-sizewell-c%2F&data=04%7C01%7Csizewellc%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ccfc92a180470491cbd4108d96bb4bb1a%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C0%7C0%7C637659246687101940%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000&sdata=VUEBoyLWBrKzCXJ5Y4F2zXZGXyHBznbZp8WvB67Pv04%3D&reserved=0



